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Dear Highlees Families, 

I do hope you are all keeping well and safe. 
It is a difficult time for us all, we all have 
good and bad days. 

We are still sending out our google form on 
a Monday and Thursday. If you have any 
worries, big or small, then please
 let us know and we will ring you
 to see how we can help. 

If we phone, please answer. We still have a 
duty of care to the children and if we can 
not get hold of you this may mean we have 
to contact other agencies for support. 

We are missing you all, please take care 
Mrs Stroud 

Helpful Contacts:
Peterborough Womens Aid
08454  103123

Spurgeons Family Support
01933 417040

Peterborough Soup Kitchen 
01733 315456

Peterborough Health Visitors
01733 777937 

Peterborough Citizen Advice
0344 499 4120

Cross Keys Homes
01733 385000

Aspire Recovery Service
01733 895624

West Raven Community Cafe
During this difficult time, families 
are struggling for food. Westraven 
Cafe is working hard to support 
families in the local area and can offer food 
bags. If you are in need call 01733 330040 
and ask for `Christine, let her know you are a 
Highlees parent.  Follow them on Facebook 
WESTRAVENBIGLOCAL
 for more details. 
Food Bank Vouchers 
We are also able to offer support through 
the Foodbank. Please contact Highlees if 
you do not have enough food as we can 
issues you a voucher. 

Thank you for all the kind words and messages 
sent to staff through the wellbeing text 
service.  It is lovely to read them.



Hall of Fame!
Last week our Whole School challenges  were  set by Miss Lingard and Mrs Steel. 
Children were asked to ‘take their pencil for a walk’ to create their own art and to 
think about their ideal pet. Here are some of our favourites! Keep an eye on Google 
Classroom, Twitter and the Website for the next challenges.

Google Classroom
Work continues to be set on the Google 
Classroom and Tapestry (for EYFS) daily. 
There is a wide range of activities being set 
including sports and art challenges. There is 
something for everyone!
We would love to see more 
children accessing the tasks 
being set.
Teachers will be phoning parents and 
children to help and encourage further 
engagement … they can’t wait to speak to 
you all!

Is your child feeling 
anxious?

There is a fantastic list of 
books on the NSPCC 
website that are great for 
supporting children who 
are worried or anxious. 
Follow the link on the 
Wellbeing tab on the 
school website.

Free School Meals
We are really pleased to be able to offer 
a choice of fortnightly vouchers or 
weekly food parcels to families who 
qualify for Free School Meals. 
If you do not currently receive Free 
School Meals, but feel you may qualify, 
please email the school office who can 
support you with this. 

Email: highleesoffice
@hefed.org

Online Safety: The internet is a great tool that is helping us all keep in touch at this 
strange time. Please can we ask parents to closely monitor what the children are 
accessing and when. Contact school if you have any worries.


